EA-SnaplLake

From: Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca

Sent: Sunday, April 27, 2003 12:19 PM
To:

Subject:

Hi Glenda

The GNWT has reviewed the NSMA submission and response from De Beers.
GNWT will not provide a written submission. GNWT Justice has informed

me that the Board will rule on the NSMA matter on Monday. GNWT Justice
will be present to represent the GNWT if necessary.

Thanks

Gavin More
Environmental Assessment Analyst

----- Original Message-----

From: EA-Snaplake funix [mailto:EA-Snaplake@myveirb.nt.ca]
Sent: Saturday, April 26, 2003 7:45 PM

To: Gavin More /YK /RWED

Subject: Written Hearing

-~

Gavin:

Could you please confirm that the GNWT did NOT submit a submission for
the written hearing on NSMA's preliminary and jurisdictional issues.

You indicated in a previous email that the GNWT would participate;
however, we did not receive anything from the GNWT on the deadline of
April 23.

Thanks.

Glenda

Glenda Fratton

De Beers Snap Lake Environmental Assessment Coordinator
Tel: (867) 766-7052

Fax: (867) 766-7074

E-mail: ea-snaplake@mveirb.nt.ca

R QOriginal Message-----

> From: Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca [mailto:Gavin_More(@gov.nt.ca]
> Sent: Friday, April 25, 2003 4:30 PM

>To: EA-Snapl.ake

> Subject; FW: Cv's for De Beers Hearings

> i

> << File: BDY.TXT >> << File: CV - Dr. Ray Case.doc >>
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